



DECR Annual Conference Bursaries: Congratulations

4 messages

DECR <DECR@forarthistory.org.uk>
To: DECR <DECR@forarthistory.org.uk>

Fri, Feb 15, 2019 at 11:56 AM

Dear all,

Thank you for your application to the DECR Project Board for the Annual Conference Bursaries on behalf of the Association for Art History. We were overwhelmed with the quality of the applications and in the end received over one hundred applications.

I am delighted to let you know that after a careful selection the DECR Project Board would like to award you one of the 30 bursary tickets. On behalf of myself, the board and the Association I would like to invite you to join us during the coffee break on **Saturday 6 April from 3.30-4.30pm (Room TBC)** to meet members of the Association and to have an opportunity to network with other bursary recipients.

We are very eager to be able to continue to offer these bursaries in the future and so if you are able to could you please provide a short sentence or two by email explaining why it is so important that the Association offer these awards for PhD and ECRs across the international art history community.

Could you please confirm that you are able to accept this bursary ticket by **Friday 22 February 2019** or we will reallocate the ticket to one of our reserve list.

Congratulations once again and thank you for your patience.

With Best Wishes, Caroline

CAROLINE MCCAFFREY-HOWARTH

Convenor, Doctoral and Early Career Research Network

Association for Art History
T: +447814878041
E: c.mccaffrey-howarth@leeds.ac.uk
www.forarthistory.org.uk